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Jerry Marcotte, P.E
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California Department of Transportation
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Dear Mr. Marcotte:

CERTIFIED MAIL:
7006 2760 0000 1615 6106

In reply refer to:
SCR: 01-1541.02

RESPONSE TO COMMENTS AND ERRATA SHEET FOR TENTATIVE ORDER NO.
R9-2007-0148; WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR THE CALIFORNIA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, TECATE TRUCK INSPECTION STATION

The San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) has reviewed
all written comments received regarding tentative Oder No. R9-2007-0148. Comments
were received from Caltrans.

Enclosed are the Regional Boards Responses to Comments document and
corresponding Errata Sheet. Full copies of comment letters will be available at the
Regional Boards website at http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/rwqcb9/rb9board/Dec-07.html.

The comments and Regional Board Responses to Comments document and Errata
Sheet will be provided to the Regional Board for consideration prior to the December
12, 2007 Regional Board regularly scheduled meeting. Regional Board staff will
present the tentative order with errata to the Regional Board for adoption at their
regularly scheduled meeting on December 12, 2007. The meeting will begin promptly
at 9:00 a.m. and will be held at the following location:

San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100
San Diego, CA 92123

California Environmental Protection Agency
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Jerry Marcotte, P.E
Senior Sanitation Engineer
California Departnlent of Transportation

Decerrlber 6, 2007

The heading portion of this letter includes a Regional Board code number noted after
"In reply refer to:" In order to assist us in the processing of your correspondence, please
include this code number in the heading or subject line portion of all correspondence
and reports to the Regional Board pertaining to this matter.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Michelle Mata at (858) 467-2981 or by
email atmmata@waterboards.ca.gov.
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~~~
Mi~~~~nn,P.E.
Assistant Executive Officer
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Enclosure: Response to Comments document and Errata Sheet

cc:
Mark McPherson
Chief, Land and Water Quality Division
Dept. of Environmental Health
County of San Diego
P.O Box 12961
San Diego, CA 92112-9261

Alex Garcia
California Department of Transportation
4050 Taylor Street
San Diego, CA 92110
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